Shrawey Gardening Club 
April 2020-March 2021

Shrawley Gardening Club was due to celebrate their 25th anniversary in June 2020, with members looking forward to afternoon tea at Stockton Bury Gardens.  As with many other groups within Shrawley the Gardening Club was unable to continue its varied programme for 2020, with all visits and speakers cancelled because of Covid restrictions.  In September, during a lull in lockdown, we were able to hold our annual onion competition, outside and suitably masked and distanced.

We are hopeful that 2021 will see the Gardening Club resume a reduced programme, starting with a visit to Morton Hall Gardens at the end of May.  Other garden visits throughout the summer will be more spontaneous.  Members have been invited to Great Witley Tea Rooms for an informal chat and get together over a cup of tea, at the end of June.  There will be two indoor meetings in September and October, with talks on Antarctica and Madagascar respectively.  The Onion competition will also go ahead in September. 
We look forward to welcoming members back to our meetings and also invite non-members to join us on the 3rd Tuesday of the month for indoor meetings.


